Faculty Resolution: Support of Division Chairs

RESOLUTION: 
The Faculty of New College of Florida reaffirm our trust in the elected Division Chairs as representatives of the Divisions to the Provost and to others. 

RATIONALE:
The Division Chairs are elected by the faculty and entrusted with reviewing faculty performance, overseeing the operation of the academic divisions, and representing Division interests to the Provost and to others. Chairs have traditionally been the primary point of contact between divisional faculty and the administration, and their work over the past 16 months has been essential to the operation and survival of the College. Their work over the coming summer will be no less important. They should operate with a clearly articulated mandate from the faculty. 

